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April 1, 2021

The Honorable Deb Fischer

United States Senate

454 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Fax: (202) 228-1325
Dear Senator Fischer:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports (S. 951) the “Puppies Assisting Wounded
Service Members (PAWS) Act” that would improve the quality of life for veterans suffering
from PTSD by providing them with access to service dogs.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veterans’ issues. The FRA point of

contact is Noelle Huffer, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at NoelleH@fra.org.

Sincerely,

J. SLAWINSKI
National Executive Director
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